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Dear Parents, 
 
 
Playball will continue for an extra two weeks from the 6th and 13th of June. If you 
wish to continue the cost will be €14, this will be payable on the 30th of May. 
 
 
1st and 2nd classes have their school tour on Tuesday 28th of May in UCD 
Dublin. They will be leaving the school at 8am sharp please ensure your child will 
be in school early. The bus expects to be back at the school around 4pm. 
 
 
3rd and 4th classes school tour on Thursday 30th of May to the National 
Sports Centre. Children to be in school from 8.15, bus departs at 8.30am. The bus 
expects to return between 3.30-3.45pm. 
 
 
Girl’s senior football training after school today (Monday) in Robertstown GAA pitch 
from 2.45-3.30pm 
 
 
A massive congratulations to the girl’s senior footballers who have advanced to the 
Cumann na mBunscoil final this coming Wednesday29th in Moorefield Park at 2pm 
on Pitch one. They will play the winners of Scoil Mochua Celbridge/Newbridge 
Educate Together. Your support on the day would be greatly appreciated as this is 
a massive achievement for our girls and our school. 
 
 
Thank you for all the contributions to our Aldi rugby sticker competition. We have 
been notified that we will be receiving rugby kits over the coming weeks. 
 
 
There will be NO band practice this week. 
 
 

http://www.robertstownns.ie/


Robertstown National School 
Robertstown  

Naas  

Co. Kildare  

Tel:  (045) 860021 / Fax: (045) 870603  

Email:  robertstownns@gmail.com  

Website: www.robertstownns.ie  

 

 

William O’Donoghue Fidelma Murphy    
          Roll No. 18430 B 
Acting Principal Acting Deputy Principal 

Homework Club is on every day this week due to staff meeting on Wednesday 
being cancelled. This is the last week of homework club for the year, many thanks 
for your support throughout the year. 
 
Last athletics club this year is on Wednesday after school with Ms. Poole. 
 
 
Walk on Wednesday continues. The theme this week is “Hats and Shades” 
 
 
The last puzzle club of this school year is on today (Monday) until 3.15pm. 
 
 
There will be football training in Robertstown GAA pitch first thing in the morning 
for 5th and 6th classes, students will walk back to school with their teachers. The 
football coach will call to our school afterwards for 3rd and 4th training. 
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